Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>

2/16/2017 1:22:11 PM

Jean Kaney Harris Award Advisory Committee

Good Afternoon,

I've just spoken to Ms. Green, who organizes the advisory committee. All the appointments are in good shape right
now and she will be sending me some information on the appointees. The next appointment will need to be made in
the fall and will need to be representative of Native Americans, we can address this closer to the time.

For the time being the next relevant thing with this will be the Awards ceremony which is May 2nd in the Statehouse.

| have asked Ms. Green to provide me with more details for that event, which | plan to provide to Lily and | can also
provide Ms. Green’s contact information so Lily can do whatever follow up she needs to for scheduling.

Best Regards,

Catherine McNicoll

Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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